MERCHANTVILLE 8™ GRADE
HAUNTED HOUSE

Friday, October 18 & Saturday, October 19
(Rain dates the following weekend)
Merchantville Elementary School has a 30-year tradition of creating and
running a Haunted House at the school. It all started in the basement of the
school largely run by a cherished teacher and her husband in conjunction
with the 8" grade students. Over the years, the event has grown
significantly and continues to be run by the 8" graders. It has become the
primary funding source for the 8" grade class trip, graduation ceremony,
class gift and graduation party.
The Haunted House has also been one of the key Halloween attractions
within Monsterville a.k.a. Merchantville. The attraction brought in over a
thousand visitors last year and is one of the traditions that keeps our
small town a beloved place to grow up.
We are asking our local businesses to consider either renewing their sign
from last year for $100 or, if a first-time advertiser, a pew sign for $150.
The signs will be displayed by the entry area leading up to the Haunted
House for all to see. This is a great opportunity to promote your business
and while helping to keep the 8" grade tradition alive.
> For first time advertisers, please email a PDF of your business logo
and information below to merch8therade@ gmail.come no later than
Friday, October 4™. Please note, if you do not submit a logo, a sign
with be made with your business.
> Repeat advertisers, simply submit payment by Friday, October 11"
> Checks can be made out to Merchantville School Eighth Grade
Class and mailed to 41 W. Walnut Ave.. Merchantville, NJ 08109,
> Donations can also be made via Venmo to (@Merchantville-
EighthGrade. Please add business name in the memo area.
Merchantville 8 Grade Haunted House Sponsorship
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